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“Learn today, aspire for life” 

22nd June 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,      

We still need your support! 
 

 
 
 
All children can come to school in their own clothes. In order to take part, each child must 
bring in an item for our tombola stall e.g. bottles/wine, toiletries, food, biscuits, unwanted 
gifts etc. 
 
Reminder: 
 

      
 

                           FRIDAY 1ST July 2016       3:30 PM – 5:00 PM                          

 
In other preparations for the Summer Fair.....  
        
Tables still available - Any adults who would like to buy a table for £6 and sell their crafts at 
the fair please book and pay for your table at the school office reception.  
 
If any parent or Carer works for an organisation that would be happy to donate anything for a 
stall or raffle prize or willing to help at the fair please let us know.  
 
We need cakes for our cake stall. Due to potential allergies, please bring in 
shop bought cakes only from next week -Thank You. 
 
Parent Voice Surveys  
We still need your views. If you have not yet completed and returned your 
questionnaire, please could you do so ASAP. (Raffle ticket given for your child for 
prize draw).  The deadline for prize draw extended to Friday 24th June. You have 
to be in to win it!         

 
FOR MORE INFO, PLEASE CONTACT MRS JO MAILLET (INCLUSION COORDINATOR) 

 NON-UNIFORM DAY (NO FOOTBALL KITS PLEASE)     Monday 27th June 


